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QS5.4  Presentation Amended    Ward: All  

2022 Operating and Capital Budgets 
 
Committee Decision  
The Two-Spirit, Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender and Queer Advisory Committee 
recommends that: 
  
1. City Council direct the City Manager to demonstrate that an intersectional Two-Spirit, 
Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender and Queer lens is incorporated in the preparation and 
adoption of the City's Operating and Capital Budgets to remove structural barriers that have 
historically excluded and harmed the diverse Two-Spirit, Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender 
and Queer communities.  
  

Decision Advice and Other Information 
The Two-Spirit, Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender and Queer Advisory Committee: 
 
1. Supported the 519 Community Centre Budget submission to meet the community's 
expressed service expectations and COVID-19 related expenses. 
 
Stephen Conforti, Executive Director, Financial Planning, gave a presentation to the 
Committee. 
 
Summary 
At its meeting on February 10, 2022, the Two-Spirit, Lesbian, Gay, Bisexual, Transgender and 
Queer Advisory Committee considered Item QS5.4 and made recommendations to City 
Council. 

http://app.toronto.ca/tmmis/viewAgendaItemHistory.do?item=2022.QS5.4


 
Background Information 
(February 10, 2022) Presentation from the Executive Director, Financial Planning on 2022 
Operating and Capital Budgets 
(https://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2022/qs/bgrd/backgroundfile-221823.pdf) 
 
 
 

https://www.toronto.ca/legdocs/mmis/2022/qs/bgrd/backgroundfile-221823.pdf



